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Subject: Abolition of the Seat of Higgins
Date: Wednesday, 26 June 2024 10:02:59 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

I strongly object to the proposal to abolish the seat of Higgins. The elected candidates in this seat have always
represented the electorate interests and made significant contributions to the government of the day.
Furthermore, the proposed change would put me in the seat of Chisholm. In no way would this seat  represent
me in the way that Higgins has done. Geographically and demographically it bares no resemblance to my
present seat. I do not believe that my issues and concerns will be adequately represented.
Yours sincerely
Sue Brink

Glen Iris

Sent from my iPhone
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